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Now that cannabis is legal, the question for some Canadians is where to acquire it.

This month's StatCan Blog highlights the latest in the agency's year-long efforts to prepare for the change in
legislation: a study to determine how accessible this product will be in the immediate aftermath of legalization, using
a similar regulated product—liquor—as a benchmark.

The article "Cannabis legalization: Why proximity matters" is now available as part of the StatCan Blog.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; STATCAN.infostats-infostats.STATCAN@canada.ca) or Media
Relations (613-951-4636; STATCAN.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.STATCAN@canada.ca).
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